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The Roman Empire and its 
impact on Britain. 

Describe and understand key 
aspects of physical geography. 

Create sketch books to record 
their observations and use 
them to review and revisit 
ideas. 
 
Improve mastery of art and 
design techniques… with a 
range of materials. 

Generate, develop, model and 
communicate their ideas 
through discussion, annotated 
sketches, cross-sectional and 
exploded diagrams, prototypes, 
pattern pieces and computer-
aided design. 
 
Select and use a wider range of 
tools and equipment to 
perform practical tasks 
accurately. 

Milestones Communicate historically: 
Use appropriate historical 
vocabulary to communicate, 
including: dates, time 
period, era, change, 
chronology. 
 
Use literacy, numeracy and 
computing skills to a good 
standard in order to 
communicate information 
about the past. 

Communicate geographically: 

Describe key aspects of: physical 

geography, including 

volcanoes and human geography, 

including settlements. 

Investigate places: 
Use a range of resources to 
identify the key physical and 
human features of a location. 
 
Investigate places: 
.. identify physical characteristics 
including mountains. 

Develop ideas: Develop ideas 
from starting points throughout 
the curriculum. 
 
Develop ideas: Adapt and refine 
ideas as they progress. 
 
To master techniques (collage): 
Use coiling, overlapping, 
tessellation, mosaic and 
montage. 
 
To master techniques (printing):  
Make printing blocks (e.g. from 
coiled string glued to a block) 

Master practical skills 
(mechanics): Use scientific 
knowledge of the transference 
of forces to choose appropriate 
mechanisms for a product. 
 
Master practical skills 
(materials): Select appropriate 
joining techniques. 
 
Design, make evaluate, 
improve: Design with purpose 
by identifying opportunities to 
design. 
 
Design, make evaluate, 
improve: Make products by 
working efficiently (such as by 
carefully selecting materials) 
 
Take inspiration from design 
throughout history: Identify 
some of the great designers in 
all of the areas of study 
(including pioneers 



in horticultural techniques) to 
generate ideas for designs. 
 
Take inspiration from design 
throughout history: 
Disassemble products to 
understand how they work. 

 


